
April 2021

It’s the end of year the last class will be April 28th no longer May 5th.   We 
are excited and sad to see this time of year to come.  Excited because we 

know it’s summer and lives get busy and fun In the sun begins.  Sad to 
know it won’t be until fall to see the kids again.  I personally want to thank 
you all for a great year.  In the attachment of this news letter there is 2021-
2022 Faith Formation sign up form.  Please feel free to fill out and hand in 

by April 28th.  This will allow us to plan and start earlier in the Fall.

  
Happy Easter to everyone!  Since returning back to class in April, the 2nd and 3rd 

graders have been reviewing the parts of the mass, the reason we celebrate mass and 
the sacrament of Holy Communion.  We will finish the month with a study of Mary and 
review the rosary.  It has been a real privilege teaching these young ladies this year... 

Blessings to you all and I hope to see everyone again in the fall.

4/5th grade-
We have been focusing on understanding all the 10 commandments and better 

meaning of each.  We will be finishing up the year on the last few and talking about 
ways to grow our faith.  It’s been a wonderful year and these kiddos are all amazing.   

 
The 1st graders have been learning the different ways Jesus has taught us show love 

for others especially for their immediate family.  The kiddos have been doing an 
excellent job practicing the Our Father and the Hail Mary.  It has been a great year with 

these kiddos and look foreword to seeing everyone again in the fall.  

6/7th grade-
They have been learning about the 7 sacraments.  Also spent last week learning about 
B-additudes. In the last few weeks we will be focusing on the prayers, reviewing the 10 
commandments, and rosary.  The kids have been great this year and I have enjoyed 

teaching them
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